
BARKER LIONS TALE 
April 15th, 2011 

 
 
        Dear Lions, 
 

Just a reminder that the Wednesday Lion’s meeting April 20th starts at 
6pm.We will meet at J.T. Precision, across from the Town Hall on Haight 
Road. 

  
Members will be voting that evening for the Lion’s Officers for the 

2011-2012 year. The following members have been nominated at the Past 
President’s meeting. 

             President- Janet (Bittner) Walker 
            1st V. President- Sara Jenks 
           2nd V. President- Rich Burley 
           3rd V. President- April Finley 
           Secretary- Matt Costello 
          Asst. Secretary- Fran Costello 
          Treasurer- Jim Bittner 
          Tail Twister- Kent Wakefield/ Chris Czelusta 
          Lion Tamer- Art Harris 
          Board Members 1yr.- Mark Edmister/ Mike Feltz 
          Board Members 2yr.- Scott Ecker/ Roger Harrison 
          Membership Chair- Fred Leuer 
          Membership V. Chair- Frank Eldridge 
          Immediate Passed Pres.- Tim Herman 
          Boy Scouts Rep.- Joe Walker  

 
The club has been asked by the Ross Eye Center for volunteers. Lion 

Frank Eldridge is going Wednesday April 20th and is looking for others to go 
with him. If you can help this day, please give Lion Frank a call.  

 
Any members planning on attending the Lions State Convention in 

Rochester are asked to contact Lion Jim Bittner to register. Every month you 
delay costs more to register. 

                                      
Hope to see you Wednesday. 

                                 
                                   Lion Matt, Secretary  
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